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NRC to Hold Meeting With Energy Northwest on Columbia Generating Station 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission will hold a meeting with officials from Energy Northwest 
on Dec. 2 to discuss the licensee’s initiatives and progress in improving human performance at the 
Columbia Generating Station. The plant is located near Richland, Wash. 

The meeting, which will be open to public observation, will be held from 8 to 9:30 a.m. in the 
NRC’s Region IV office at 1600 East Lamar Blvd., Arlington, Texas. 

Energy Northwest officials will brief NRC staff on initiatives and progress in improving human 
performance issues detailed in the NRC’s mid-cycle assessment letter issued Sept. 3 

Observers will have an opportunity to ask questions of the NRC staff after the business portion 
of the meeting.  Members of the public can listen to the meeting by calling 1-888-946-7609 and 
entering passcode 9932538. 
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